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Teachers’ Institute 

VIU hosts another information 
session - Online Learning & 

Teaching Graduate Diploma 
program - on Tuesday, April 24 in 

the library at NDSS:  3:30 – 4:15pm 
 

Contact Program Coordinator Mary 
O’Neill at mary.oneill@viu.ca or 

visit viu.ca/education/OLTD.  
 

The application deadline 

has been extended for 

the Teachers’ Institute 

on Canadian 

Parliamentary 

Democracy, to be held 

November 4 to 9, 2018 

Apply online before  

April 30, 2018. 

 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 
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The Wellington Wellness 

Series parent information 

night (Understanding Gender 

Identity) scheduled for 

tonight, April 19 has been 

cancelled.  Sorry for the 

inconvenience. 
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            Planning a 

retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@

sd68.bc.ca  

Here’s a list of 

upcoming 

retirement 

celebrations. 

 

Retirement  

mailto:mary.oneill@viu.ca
https://education.viu.ca/OLTD
https://lop.parl.ca/About/Parliament/Education/application-process-e.html
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?post_type=document&p=14268
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?post_type=document&p=14268
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?post_type=document&p=14268

